

Cancer Research UK Angel Building 407 St John Street London EC1V 4AD United Kingdom

020 7242 0200 cruk.org

Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue DEWSBURY West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

23 August 2018

FOR YOU, BECAUSE OF YOU, THANKS TO YOU.

Chatsworth Challenge 2018

Dear Gerard & Friends,

Thank you for your very generous donation of £2404.66.

Every two minutes someone in the UK is diagnosed with cancer, but there's no need to fear if we all work together to cure cancers quicker.

The generosity of supporters like you and the people who take part in your fantastic event for the Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund enables Cancer Research UK to lead the world in discovering and developing newer, kinder treatments and to get closer to cures.

You're helping to fund over half of all cancer research in the UK, and you are part of the reason that we've been able to double survival rates in just 40 years.

You do a brilliant job organising this event Gerard and because of people like you and all the others who support you, one day we will beat cancer. Thank you for helping us make it sooner.

Yours sincerely,

Simon O'Leary

Head of Volunteer Fundraising

Macmillan Fundraising Support Centre 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7UQ tel 0300 1000 200 email fundraising@macmillan.org.uk



Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue DEWSBURY West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

24 August 2018 Reference: 3841619

Dear Gerard & Friends,

A big thank you from Macmillan

Thank you so much for raising a fantastic £2,404.66 for Macmillan from your Chatsworth Challenge. We hope that you enjoyed it, and that you'll pass our thanks on to everyone who helped to make it a success. Your effort and enthusiasm will help us to be there for people affected by cancer and their families, and help them feel more in control of their lives.

How your support helps

No one should face cancer alone, and the money you raised will help fund the work of people like Charmaine, a Macmillan Breast Cancer Nurse Specialist. 'My main role is to provide information', she says, 'because information is power, and helps people make informed choices. But sometimes it's just letting them offload their worries. They feel like they can't talk to partners or family members because they don't want them to see a chink in their armour. So, I tell them they can talk to me about anything they want.'

Thank you again for being part of the Macmillan team.

With best wishes,

Zoe Kelidou

Supporter Donations Team

Tel: 0300 1000 200

Email: fundraising@macmillan.org.uk

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT: We have used your details to fulfil your request and recorded them on our database so that we can provide you with the best possible support every time you contact us. We promise to always keep your details safe and we will never sell or swap your details. If you wish to update or remove your details, please let us know anytime by emailing contact@macmillan.org.uk or calling 0300 1000 200.

Please see our privacy policy for more information at www.macmillan.org.uk



Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury WF12 7NH Marie Curie Bradford Hospice Maudsley Street Bradford BD3 9LE

Telephone: 01274 386190 mariecurie.org.uk

10th August 2018

Dear Gerard,

Thank you so much again for organising another fabulous Chatsworth Challenge this time raising £2,404.66 for Marie Curie as part of The Dave Owens and Frank Goodall memorial fund which is such an incredible amount to us.

The above includes £160 of match funding from Janine Firmin from HSBC and please do pass on our thanks to Janine for this donation. Also send our thanks to all the lovely people who took part and who take part every year for this event as without them and you this brilliant amount wouldn't be possible.

Marie Curie work hard to provide the best possible care for people living with any terminal illness, and their families. Our Marie Curie Nurses enable those living with a terminal illness to be cared for in their own home, providing free one-to-one nursing care and support overnight in a person's home, usually for eight or nine hours.

We also provide a confidential Support Line and comprehensive information and support for everyone affected by terminal illness, fund vital research into better ways of caring for people living with a terminal illness and their families, and campaign on your behalf to improve the care that everyone receives at the end of their life.

This donation is going to help us to continue to provide this specialist care and support to many people in the future. It is hard to put into words how much we appreciate such a fantastic level of fundraising but from everyone here at Marie Curie please accept our heartfelt thanks for your ongoing support; it means a great deal to us and I hope you know how much we value and appreciate all you continue to do for us.

Thank you very much again for the continuous support and I'm looking forward to working with you again in 2019,

Yours sincerely,

Nikki Ayrton Community Fundraiser Wakefield, Doncaster and Kirklees

Thank you to everyone who supports us and makes our work possible. To find out how we can help or to make a donation, visit mariecurie.org.uk



14th August 2018

Mr G Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

Dear Mr Mitchell

The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

We are writing to express our sincere thanks for yet another donation we have received from you and your Team. We were so pleased to have received a massive £801.57, thank you so very much!

Your donation will help towards

- Patients and carers by offering support through a telephone helpline, providing help and advice.
- Produce and distribute information booklets to patients and hospitals which contain advice gained from the experience of former patients on making a good recovery after surgery and how to cope with swallowing and nutrition difficulties.
- Organise an awareness campaign, Ref-lux. This campaign aims to highlight the earlier symptoms of Oesophageal Cancer and encourage people to see their GP.
- Set up and help to run local volunteer branches which organise meetings for patients.
 These meetings are attended by patients and carers who benefit from the opportunity
 to talk to other people who have experienced oesophageal & gastric cancer and
 obtain advice and support for their recovery.

Once again thank you so much for your kind donations for all of these years, we really appreciate it.

N I MOUNTED

Maggie Robinson

OPA